
 

 
Distinctive College Prep Non-Discrimination Policy 
 
The Board of Directors of Distinctive College Prep does not discriminate on the basis of sex in its 
education program or activity, and is required by Title IX and its implementing regulations not 
to discriminate in such a manner. The requirement not to discriminate in its education program 
or activity extends to admission and employment. 
 
Distinctive College Prep’s Title IX Coordinator is: 
 
Matt Pitucco 
Deputy Chief of Schools – MI Region 
Office: 19360 Harper Avenue 
Harper Woods, MI 48225 
908-797-2847 
mpitucco@distinctiveschools.org 
 
Any inquiries about the application of Title IX and its implementing regulations to the Academy 
may be referred to the Title IX Coordinator, the Assistant Secretary for the U.S. Department of 
Education’s Office for Civil Rights, or both.  
 
The Distinctive College Prep Board has adopted a grievance process that provides for the 
prompt and equitable resolution of student and employee complaints alleging any action that is 
prohibited by Title IX and/or its implementing regulations. 
 
The grievance process is included in Policy 2266 – Nondiscrimination on the Basis of Sex in 
Education Programs or Activities, which is available here:  DCP Title IX Policy 2020 for board 
approval August 2020. 
 
The grievance process specifically addresses how to report or file a complaint of sex 
discrimination, how to report or file a formal complaint of Sexual Harassment, and how the 
Academy will respond. 
 
Training materials used to train the school’s Title IX personnel here. 


